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Comments: Stateline Range NEPA - OBJECTION

 

Dear Mr. Mendonca and Mr. Best, 

 

 

 

 

The attached Objection to the Stateline Range NEPA Draft Decision Notice and Finding of No Significant Impact

(DDN/FONSI) is being submitted on behalf of the members of Western Watersheds Project who are concerned

with the management of our public lands, and on behalf of the members of Wilderness Watch, a national

nonprofit wilderness conservation organization dedicated to the protection and proper stewardship and

administration of the National Wilderness Preservation System. The deadline for submitting an Objection is

August 19, 2019 and this objection is timely filed. 

 

 

 

 

Please contact me with any questions regarding this objection.

 

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Cyndi

 

 

 

 

Cyndi Tuell

Arizona &amp; New Mexico Director

Western Watersheds Project

738 N. 5th Ave, Suite 200

Tucson, AZ 85705

cyndi@westernwatersheds.org <mailto:cyndi@westernwatersheds.org> 

www.westernwatersheds.org

<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.westernwatersheds.org&amp;data=0

2%7C01%7C%7Cce36b62b9681460745de08d724d8a745%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7

C1%7C637018385974059795&amp;sdata=MMcOh%2FoCAOo5uQ%2FGDjYGx3CIkhb476U80DcZbB0caWM%

3D&amp;reserved=0> 

 

520-272-2454

 

 


